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In The News 
 
Our 1st Annual Golf Outing was a major success thanks to ALL of  YOUR support! 
The books are not closed yet, but we have raised before expenses to date @ $20,000!!! 
This would not have been possible without your help ! THANK YOU!!!! 
 
We are planning a “D, D & D” – Dinner-Dancing & DJ  on February 9th,2008. 
This will be held at St. Cecilia’s Parrish Hall, in Pennsauken, NJ.  
 
With these 2 events, we are hopeful that the room at the “Astra Zeneca Hope Lodge of 
Philadelphia” will be secured and named in the memory of Florinda Olivieri-George. 
 
As we go forward, our Foundation’s Quest is to continue to support the “Hope Lodge” 
with additional memorial rooms as well as support the American Cancer Society’s fund 
raising efforts. 
 
Again, thank you for all your support. Scouting for the Cure Foundation wishes you ALL 
the Best that 2008 has to offer! 
 
 
Will George 
President, Scouting for a cure 
 
 


